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Fatal House Fire 

 

 

(Hollywood, SC) On October 8, 2019 just before 11:00 p.m., Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to 4949 Doctor Taylor Road for a call of an active house fire, with an occupant possibly 

inside the structure.  Deputies arrived and observed the singlewide trailer engulfed in flames.  The 

St. Paul’s Fire Department extinguished the fire and located a deceased male in the residence.  

Detectives and forensic investigators are investigating the incident.  Detectives are working with 

fire personnel to determine the cause and origin of the fire.  Based on initial observations, 

detectives do not suspect foul play.  The Coroner’s Office will release the name of the deceased. 
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